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Wellbeing Week was a success!

Workshops for the children included

‘Wellbeing Through Story,’ Zumba, Yoga,

‘Creative Mindfulness’ and Feng Shui.

See Class Dojo for photographs.   

Voluntary contr ibutions forms
are being distr ibuted this  week.
Al l  support  is  much appreciated.   

The chi ldren have 10 minutes
snack t ime and up to 15  minutes
lunchtime,  before they go
outside to play .   The staff  give
reminders to use snack t ime and
lunchtime “for  eat ing.”   

We also give the chi ldren
reminders to look after  their
jackets and other belongings.
Please write your chi ld ’s  name
on their  jacket .  

in brief



Make education important in your
home! It is not OK to miss school. Be
proud of a good attendance record.

Parents should explain the reasons
for all school absences using the
Aladdin Connect App. High levels of
non-attendance are reported
automatically to TUSLA / the
National Educational Welfare Board.

Automatic text-messages issue to
some families, reminding them of
the importance of good attendance.
(No further action is needed, as long
as all absences are explained.)
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Photos:  Friday assembly - life cycle of the butterfly.
Spring art by 1st class.  Pop art by 5th class.     

attendance

Our outdoor classroom wil l  soon reopen,  fol lowing a break
for  the winter .  Many thanks to the PTA Committee for  the 6
new picnic benches !  Thanks also to the PTA for  sponsoring
vis its  to the school  next  week by the Mobile Farm  ( junior
classes)  and the Mobile Planetarium  (senior  c lasses . )


